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We met with management on Aug. 10 about our concerns over the EVS rebid.  

Here are the highlights:

• Management agreed to temporarily post positions of people who are on a leave of 

absence or retired with the possibility of making those positions permanent. This 

means that the job duties of those assignments shouldn’t be split among workers 

who already have regular assignments. Consequently, people who should be getting 
40 hours a week will be able to bid on those positions.

• Management agreed to revisit and consider reopening positions 201, 202, 212, 

and 126 by Sept. 8.  Again, more open positions mean smaller areas and more 

opportunities for floaters to get hours.

• Management agreed to review positions 108, 105, and 119 for mistakes and have an 

answer by Aug. 22.

• Management agreed to have labor-management meetings to discuss important 

issues concerning all three campuses every other month.

We will meet with management again Sept. 8 to further discuss the rebid.

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer Kijani Edwards  
at (501) 412-1676 or kedwards@nuhw.org.

MANAGEMENT MAKES
CONCESSIONS ON REBID
CPMC WILL CONSIDER REOPENING SEVERAL  

EVS POSITIONS AND POSTING SEVERAL MORE  
ON A TEMPORARY BASIS

Over a dozen CPMC EVS workers met with management Friday Aug. 10 to discuss the rebid


